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Dates for your diary: 

    Back to school  

Tuesday 7th  

January 2020 

at 8.30 a.m.  
 Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 ESOL classes—

Tuesdays 1.00 p.m.  

 Children's Christmas 

raffle and staff     

panto—Wednesday 

18th December  

 Children's Christmas 

parties—Wednesday 

18th December PM 

 End of term—

Thursday 19th Decem-

ber. 1.00 p.m.  

 Fencing and Table ten-

nis clubs starting—

Week beginning 6th 

January 2020  

 Year 4 Tate Britain 

visit—Monday 13th 

January  

 Year 5 safety talk—

Monday 13th January  
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YEAR 4 NATIVITY PRODUCTION 
Reminder: Year 4 will be performing the 

Nativity story at St Cuthbert’s Church in 

Wolves Lane on Thursday 19th December 

at 10.30 a.m.  

All parents/carers, governors and friends 

are welcome to attend and join in our  cele-

brations.  

PANATHLON SPORTS EVENT 
Last Thursday some children took part in a    

Panathlon which consisted of 10 different sport-

ing events including basketball, football, table 

top cricket and target games. For most children it 

was their first time taking part representing the 

school. They did incredibly well and came away 

with second place. Thank you to Miss Bell and 

Mrs Sparwell for taking the children. 

SMAB WINTER WONDERLAND  
A reminder that on Monday 16th December at 

2.30 p.m. SMAB will be holding their first   

Winter Wonderland. You will have the oppor-

tunity to view the artwork your child made 

this half term and purchase it if you would like 

to. The artwork is amazing! 

     There will also be two additional stalls; a 

cake stall and a pre–loved second hand stall. 

Please send in donations of cakes or toys (in 

good condition).   

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help raise money 

for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools.  
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CLASS LATES ATTENDANCE  

3S 12 93.33% 

3T 2 95.17% 

3M 4 97.5% 

4I 1 96.43% 

4C 8 98.57% 

4H 4 94.81% 

5A 8 99.26% 

5E 8 96.9% 

5L 7 98.52% 

6B 3 95.42% 

6O 3 94.35% 

6W 1 95.45% 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week?   

 

CONGRATULATIONS to 4I who won the 

punctuality trophy and 5A who won the     

attendance trophy.  

CHRISTMAS EVENTS  
 Christmas Day and Children’s Christmas Lunch  

Tuesday 17th  December  

 

 Christmas raffle – Wednesday 18th December AM 

 

 Staff Panto for children – Wednesday 18th December AM 

 

 Christmas parties –  Wednesday 18th December PM  

 

Year 4 Nativity story at St Cuthbert’s Church – Thursday 19th   

December 10.30 a.m. All parents/carers, governors and friends welcome. 

RIGHTS RESPECTING SLIPS 
Well done to 5L (received 181 slips) who             

managed to collect the most ‘Rights Respecting 

Slips’ for following the school values and the 

UNICEF articles at lunchtime. 6W came 2nd 

(they received 151 slips) and 5A came 3rd (they 

received 117 slips) , well done!  


